Summers, Michael K 2¥. 5114 %%@fq 59

From: Thompson, Larry B

Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2009 8:48 AM

To: Summers, Michael K

Cc: Haywood, Luther G; Unger Young, Suzanne, Howard, Joel M
Subject: FW: Bridge to Bridge Projects in Union County
Attachments: NWP3_6-07.pdf; WQC3687 (NW3).pdf
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NWP3_6-07.pdf wWQC3687
(120KB)  (NW3).pdf (358 KB)
Michael,

Please see the email response from Steve Lund below regarding our bridge stimulus projects in Division 10
(BK-511 @ d BK-5115). These projects can be constructed under the Section 404 Nationwide 3 permit
and the Sechom 0T Water Quality Certification No. 3687 without written notification.

The projects would also be exempt from mitigation requirements.

We need to include the attached permit conditions in the contract and we certainly need to require a
preconstruction conference to discuss the permit conditions. Outside of that, it appears as if we can proceed with

the planning/implementation for these projects.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Larry



